
Santa Barbara High School October 16, 2020

Academic Support  and  Term 1 Grades 

Please check out how your child is doing in their classes by viewing their 
NEO classes on a weekly basis. Encourage your child to complete their 
work and ask for help. You will be able to see their Term 1 grades in 
Aeries on Oct. 21st. These grades will also go onto the transcript 
as the final grade for the term. Grades DO matter. Earning a failing 
grade means that your child did not earn credit towards graduation. If 
your child earned a passing grade of a “D,” they may not be on track 
towards being UC/CSU “a-g” eligible. Please email your child’s counselor 
and teacher to discuss next steps. It is important to address the reasons 
for the low grades now. Please email your child’s teachers and/or 
counselor if you have any questions.

Update on Community Service 

In response to input from the community, we will accept and record 
community service hours completed since school closure in March. We 
reiterate that the requirement to fulfill community service hours is 
suspended in response to the conditions associated with COVID in 
order to protect the safety of students and community members. We 
anticipate proposing an amendment to the required number of 
community service hours for all graduating classes impacted by COVID 
conditions, with specific details to be determined in the future. Please 
contact Spencer Barr sbarr@sbunified.org  or Ceno Castelo at 
ccastelo@sbunified.org if you have any questions and/or you would like 
to submit community service hours. 

Sma" Cohorts of Students

https://sbhs.sbunified.org/ 2

Family Engagement 
Opportunities  

Sunrise / Sunset Chats with 

the Principal

Wednesday, Oct. 21st 

Sunrise: 8:00-8:45am 

https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/
95388985643

Sunset: 7:00-7:45pm 

https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/
93156504678

Virtual Co#ee Chats with Family 

Service Agency (FSA)
Every Wednesday, 10:30 am - 11:30 

am, Starting Sept 30th, 2020 Parent 

Flyer

Parenting in the Pandemic with 

FSA

Wednesday, Oct. 28th at 7:00pm. 
Parent flyer that includes the 
webinar details.

English Learner Advisory 

Committee (ELAC)

ELAC is a very important 
committee made up of parents of 
Emerging Multilingual students. 
The committee meets monthly and 
discusses how to provide a high 
quality education for Emerging 
Multilingual students.

If you are interested in joining the 
ELAC group, please contact Fred 
Razo at frazo@sbunified.org or 
805-966-9101 ext. 5004
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